
    

 

26th  November 2015  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

 

On Tuesday 8th December 2015, the children will be having Christmas dinner 

at school. If your child normally brings a packed lunch to school but would 

like a Christmas dinner on that day then please fill in the attached slip below 

and return to school by Monday 30th   November. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

J. Davies  

Headteacher 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

Childs Name:  …………………………………………………………………….. Class: …………………….  

 

Would like to have a Christmas dinner on Tuesday  8th December 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

 


